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Cunningham, Daniel

Subject: Consent to Serve Request - 1101 Cedar Grove Blvd

Board of Trustees,  
 
The property owner located at 1101 Cedar Grove Blvd is currently applying for a contiguous pre-annexation agreement 
through the City of Columbia. The property owner and the City of Columbia Planning Division have asked for the BCRSD 
Board of Trustees to consent to allow the City of Columbia to provide public sanitary sewer to this property. The City of 
Columbia’s public sewer main is currently located on the West side, adjacent to this property. The BCRSD and the City of 
Columbia have a joint cooperative agreement in this region of the county. The Grindstone Creek Watershed Cooperative 
Agreement, dated March 10, 2005, exhibit A is shown below. The property located at 1101 Cedar Grove Blvd is 
highlighted, and is located outside of the boundary of the agreement.  
 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Daniel Cunningham 
Boone County Regional Sewer District 
Project Manager 
Office: (573) 443-2774 


